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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023 

February 

Friday 10th   End of Term 3 

Monday 20th   Start of Term 4 

March 

Friday 31st   End of Term 4 

April 

Monday 17th   Start of Term 5 
 

School Lunch Menus for January 

Don’t forget to order meals for w/c 

23rd January by midnight on Monday 16th January. 
 

The Bible Story this term is The Good Shepherd 
This retelling is from ‘The Lion Storyteller Bible’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Clean Paths! 

Many thanks to Ryan, our local Civil 

Enforcement Officer (or traffic warden 

as we might more informally know him!) for giving 

up his time yesterday afternoon to clear the path 

that runs alongside school. For those of you who 

use the path, you will have noticed how wet, muddy 

and slippery it has been recently, and hopefully how 

much clearer it was this morning. Ryan had asked 

Mendip District Council, whose responsibility it is 

to clear it, but was told they couldn’t do it.  We are 

really grateful to him for taking it upon himself to 

clear the path, especially as this isn’t his role or his 

responsibility, and so make it safer and more 

pleasant for everyone using it. 
 

 

 

Winter Weather 

Looking ahead to the weather forecast 

for next week, there is currently light 

snow forecast for overnight on Monday and into 

Tuesday morning. There are currently no weather 

warnings attached to this, so hopefully we will be 

able to open as normal. However, we thought it 

would be helpful to remind parents of our 

processes should we be unable to open. We will let 

parents know of any decision to close as early as 

possible, by putting a Dojo message on the whole 

school story. We will also put a post on our website 

and send out an email to all parents via ParentPay. 

We aim to let parents know between 7am and 

7:30am, earlier if possible, but it can take time to 

gather the information needed from a variety of 

sources to be as sure as possible that we are 

making the correct decision. 
 

Parking 

Please can we remind parents to 

park considerately at drop off and 

pick up.  We understand the frustration but cars 

are sometimes double parked in the road or parked 

across driveways.  This is dangerous for road-users 

as well as our school children and other 

pedestrians.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Parents Evenings 

Appointments will shortly be 

available to book via the school 

cloud and we will advise parents 

when these are open. 

 

Appointments will take place during w/c 27th 

February for all classes apart from Bramble whose 

will take place on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th 

February.  
 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

FOTFS will aim to do a 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale each half term. 

In the meantime, if you have any uniform needs, 

please email tsafrome@yahoo.com or, if you’d 

prefer, speak to your class teacher who can speak 

to us on your behalf. 
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Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for 

Term 3 (January-February) is now due and 

available to pay for through ParentPay.  Also, 

anyone that is still yet to pay for Term 2 

(November-December) and able to contribute, this 

is still open on ParentPay.  Any problems or 

questions, please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Premium Funding and Free School Meals 

Is your child eligible? 

If your child is eligible for ‘free school meals’ (FSMs) and 

you have registered them, your child will also receive a 

‘Pupil Trust Fund’, which is £100 per year per child.  You 

can use this to purchase school uniform or to pay for school 

clubs or activities.  In addition to this, Trinity First School 

will also receive extra funding called ‘Pupil Premium’, which 

we can use to improve the educational provision and 

resources at the school. 

 

Please note that if your child is in Reception , Year 1 or 

Year 2 they are already entitled to Universal Infant Free 

School Meals thanks to a different government funding 

scheme but this is not the same as FSMs so if your child is 

in KS1 and they are eligible please register them to receive 

the funding.  Also, children who want a packed lunch from 

home but are still eligible should register to receive the 

funding. 

 

Children whose parents and carers receive any of the 

following are entitled to free school meals: 

 Income Support (IS). 

 Income-based Job Seekers Allowance (IBJSA). 

 Employment and Support Allowance (Income Related). 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum 

Act 1999. 

 Guaranteed Element of State Pension Credit. 

 Child Tax Credit provided they are not entitled to 

Working Tax Credit, with an annual taxable income (as 

assessed by HMRC) of less than £16,190. 

 Universal Credit with an annual household income of 

less than £7400 after tax. 

  

You may also be eligible if you are a household with no 

recourse to public funds.  This is for children of: 

 Zambrano or Chen carers. 

 British National (Overseas) passport holder. 

 Spousal visa, work visa or student visa holder. 

 Those with no immigration status. 

 Families who have no recourse to public funds with a 

right to remain in the UK on grounds of private and 

family life under Article 8 of the European Convention 

on Human Rights. 

 Families receiving support under Section 17 of the 

Children Act 1989 who are also subject to a no 

recourse to public funds restriction. 

 Certain failed asylum seekers supported under Section 

4 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999. 

 

If your child is eligible, please click here and click Apply 

Now.  If you have any questions, please contact the School 

Office. 
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